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Bug Club




Dear Parent or Carer, 
You may have heard of the online reading scheme Bug Club which we successfully introduced to our school a few years ago. The aim of Bug Club is to support and enhance reading with your children at home. It is in addition to reading ‘real’ books at home. 
What is Bug Club?
Bug Club is a website full of fabulous e-books for your child to read at home. Your child has a personalised homepage full of their own appropriately levelled reading books (these follow the book bands they are currently reading at in school).
Each child has a unique homepage and can log into it by following these steps:
1. Go to www.activelearnprimary.co.uk
2. Enter the login details on the BOOKMARK given to you by your classteacher (usually stapled into their yellow Reading Record)
3. Your child’s homepage will appear full of lots of exciting books!
4. Go to ‘My Stuff’ to find their allocated books. 
Throughout the books there are quiz questions for your child to complete by clicking on the Bug icon.
When your child has finished a book, it will move to ‘My Library’. As always, we encourage children to read each book several times to develop comprehension, expression and fluency. Previously read books are available to access within ‘My Library’. Your child’s teacher will add new books when your child is ready for the next level of books – these will appear in ‘My Stuff’.

Bug Club is available on most internet browsers, tablets and smartphones. Javascript, cookies and pop-ups must all be enabled for it to work. Please check your settings carefully if it doesn’t work at first.

Your child’s teacher will be able to log on and see what books your child has accessed. Please note down which books they have read in your child’s Reading Record, as you do for all reading at home, as we like to celebrate enthusiasm for reading in class.
Enjoy reading and let us know how you get on!
The Early Years Team

